Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter

'We have got God's world in our hands'

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below...

Contact Email: admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk Telephone: 01394411365

4th October 2024

Awards of the week

Stars of the week

Willow class: Harley for trying her best with her handwriting.

Chestnut class: Otis for noticing and editing his marvellous mistakes.

Oak class: Ed for his excellent participation in lessons.

Hazel class: Mia for her amazing independence in her writing.

Sports star of the week

Mariette for making progress in pony club.

Good Samaritan of the week

Teddy for being a helpful friend in the classroom

Readers of the week

Theo L, Isabella R, Willow, Brogan, Ellie-Mai, Bella B, Toby, Patti, Erin, Eli, Darcie, George, Teddy, Rares, Seb, Bobby, Lily, Rupert and Mariette.

Please remember to let us know if your child has achieved anything outside of school that we could celebrate with them. They may have received a medal in sports, certificate for swimming/ gymnastics etc, new belt in a martial art, art award or anything else within a club or group they belong to.

Parents and Carers Evening

We will have this ready for parents and carers next week to book in for a slot.

Sports kit on swimming days

Please can the children who go swimming come to school in their sport kits for this day each week, as it is easier for them to change into. Thank you.

Football competition

The Football competition is this week, please make sure the children have the kit they need, some healthy snacks and a bottle of water. Please could you also make sure we know who will be picking them up at the end of the competition from Ipswich, thank you.

Being prepared...

Could all children be prepared for all the weathers at the moment please, water bottle and hats as needed and a coat or jacket. A spare pair of shoes or wellies for the field. If we have ice, please be aware we will only grit the school grounds inside the fence and the opening into the site and please be careful when you come to site. There is a new grit bin at the junction beside us, help yourself if you would like to use it for other parts of the path.

High School applications for year 6 pupils- deadline approaching

To apply for your year 6 child's high school place for September 2025, please follow this link as the applications are due by the **31**st of October. https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-places/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place-2025-2026

Farlingaye High School Open Evening

Farlingaye have an open evening for present year 6 pupils (prospective year 7 pupils for September 2025), on Thursday 10th October 6-8.30 pm. An invitation should have come home with each year 6 pupil. There are open mornings too on 18th October at 9.45 am, 29th November at 9.45 am and there may be more on their website. https://www.farlingaye.suffolk.sch.uk/Calendar/ If you wish to take your year 6 child to attend an open morning, please let us know for our registers, thank you.

Diary dates

New dates added or anything changed will be in red:

8th October: Football competition with Suffolk School Games- Whitton, for selected pupils.

Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th October 3.30-5pm Parent and Carer Evenings about settling in.

21st October year 6 Crucial crew visit.

28th October: Half term holiday week.

8th November 2.30 pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing.

Week beginning 9th November: Bookable phone slots with Class teachers during the week, times to be confirmed.

15th November 2.30 pm: Willow class sharing assembly and book sharing.

18th and 19th November: Bikeability for year 5 and year 6 children who missed it last year,

22nd November 2.30 pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing.

29th November 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing.

10th December 2.30 pm: Nursery to year 2 Nativity to parents and carers.

12th December: Christmas service in church.

17th December: Rec to year 6 trip to Panto (funded by the BSA).

20th December 2.30 pm: Singing around the Christmas tree, everyone welcome.

21st December: Last day of the Autumn term.

For our term dates please look on our website.